
UBC 

E association of university and .college employees 

, 

Kathy Chopik 
Dep~. of Sociology 
University of Victoria 
Box 1700 
Victoria, B.C. 
V8W 2Y2 

Dear Kathy, 

December 16, 1981 

At our last membership meeting, Lid Strand ·who is the Secretary-
Treasurer of the Provincial Association asked me if we had any union 
buttons to spare. I am therefore enclosing a small number of buttons 
which, Lid suggested, could be used in your campaign to certify as a new 
Local of the Association of University and College Employees union. 

Although we don't _have many buttous t0 donate to your very worthy 
cause, at least it will give you an idea on which to base the design 
of your own union button, should you decide to have any made. 

I W?uld like to wish you all success in your campa~gn and hope the 
New Year will bring with it the success you deserve. 

Yours truly, 

G.lJef 
Wendy G. Lymer, 
Secretary-Treasurer, 
AUGE Local One 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, 8.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


